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The Honorable Roy Blunt 
U.S. Senate
 
260 Russell Senate Office Building
 
Washington, DC 20510
 

Fax: (202) 224-8149 

Dear Senator Blunt: 

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "Military Family 
Stability Act" (S. 1154). In this legislation, family members will have more flexibility to 
establish a new home in a new area with an expanded time frame. Lessening the burden for 
military personnel during times oftransitioning will go a long way in improving moral and 
retention. 
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The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact 
is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at briancrd),fra.org. 

Sincerely, 

THOMAS J. SNEE 
National Executive Director 
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